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Vote by Mail Request Period Ending for the June 3, 2014 Primary Election 

 
Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean C. Logan reminds L.A. County voters 
to request a Vote by Mail ballot by Tuesday, May 27 for the Statewide Direct Primary Election, which 
takes place on June 3, 2014. The application period for requesting a Vote by Mail ballot began on May 5. 
 
To date, the RR/CC has mailed more than 1.5 million Vote by Mail ballots to voters across Los Angeles 
County.  
 
Requesting a Vote by Mail ballot is easy and can be done online, by using the back of the sample ballot 
booklet, or in person at the RR/CC headquarters: 12400 Imperial Hwy., 3rd floor, Room 3002, Norwalk, 
CA 90650. 

 
Voters who applied for a Vote by Mail ballot can check the status of their ballot online.  
 
Vote by Mail ballots must be received by the RR/CC in Norwalk by 8 p.m. on the day of the election. 
Voters can drop off their ballots at RR/CC headquarters on Election Day between 7 a.m. and 8 p.m. 
Postmarked envelopes are not accepted.   
 
For multilingual election assistance in Chinese, Hindi, Japanese, Khmer, Korean, Spanish, Tagalog, Thai or 
Vietnamese, call (800) 481-8683.  
 
The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 
records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more 
information, visit www.lavote.net. 
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